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13 February 2025 

 

World Book Day! 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

World Book Day is on Thursday 6th   March 2025 

Our Book Fair will be on Thursday 27th, Friday 28th Feburary and Monday 3rd  March. 

 
Each year we enjoy celebrating World Book Day and promoting reading for pleasure with the 
children.  Our theme for this year is ‘Read Your Way’. We would love the children to dress up 
as any character from a book or come to school in their pyjamas on Thursday 6th  March. We 
would also like you to encourage your child to bring their beloved comfortable thing with them, 
this could be a teddy bear, a cushion, blanket or favourite book.   
 
As part of our World Book Day celebration, we are running a Read Your Way competition. For 
this we would like you to take a photo of your child reading in an unusual place. Either bring a 
copy of the photo into school or send the photo to the school’s email addressed as  
‘WBD Competition – child’s name and class’.   
 
Email to :      office@mayespark.redbridge.sch.uk 

The deadline for the competition is Tuesday 4th March. 

The week commencing 24th Feburary 2025, there will be a the Scholastic Book Fair in school 
where children can use their book tokens to get a £1 off a book. Please support this event if you 
are able as the more money we raise the more free books we get for the school.  
This is available on: 
 

• Thursday 27th February 3:15pm – 3:35pm 
• Friday 27th February at 3:15pm – 3:35pm 
• Monday 3rd March at 3:15 pm – 3:35 pm  

 
Teachers will also be assigning World Book Day homework and we would like you to kindly 
support your child in completing and returning back to school.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Vikki Amey   Emiley Davies 
English Leader Headteacher 
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Here are some photos to inspire you: 

   

 

 


